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September 17, 2025                                                     Special Meeting 

      

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with A.J. Stone, Enos 

Loberg and Mark Smeby, present.  John Danos, attorney; Jason Petersburg, engineer and various 

department heads were present both in person and via Zoom.      

 
During the GO Bond/TIF workshop, a discussion was held regarding current and future capital 

projects and the means to finance them.  Different projects and various financing options were explored, 

including tax increment financing and amending the County’s Urban Renewal Plan.  Steps will be taken 

at future board meetings to decide on projects and financing.  

       

 

 

 

____________________________  ____________________________ 

Jacki A. Backhaus    Mark Smeby 

Auditor                   Chairperson 


